


 

I strongly oppose the building of an incinerator in Western Sydney. Western Sydney residents 
are not second-class citizens and Western Sydney is not a dumping ground for NSW's problems. 

 

Local residents already have to put up with the nearby waste disposal facilities and the odours 
they cause. Building an incinerator within a few kilometers of schools and houses will only make 
things worst for our community. 


